
  

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Our Eco-warriors have been invited to be part of a very exciting Clean Air Project. 

Southampton City Council is working with local schools to improve awareness of the impacts 
of pollution and reducing its impact in and around schools. 

The Clean Air project will consist of providing schools with an engagement pack, this will 
provide 3 lesson plans (1 being an outside fieldwork activity in the school grounds), 
introduction assembly material, traffic count workbook, campaign ideas, action plans and 
more. 

The project will also enhance air quality monitoring providing the top 20 schools with a free 
air quality sensor or diffusion tube. This will lead onto creating clean air routes to school 
maps to reduce the student’s exposure to air pollution. 

At the end of the project, Southampton City Council will be offering a Clean Air Delivery fund 
to empower schools to deliver projects they have identified could reduce the impact of poor 
air quality. These may include things like green walls, cycle storage, air quality monitoring 
and applying for infrastructure changes. 

Why be a part of the project? 

• Improve awareness of the air quality challenge in Southampton and near the school 
• Reduce the impact of pollution on students 
• Reduce pollution in the local area for the benefit of other residents 
• Contribute towards student personal development 
• Link with other schemes and accreditations including My Journey and Eco Schools 

For more information download the Sustainable Schools Engagement Project Overview 

For the Eco-warriors to take part in this project, they will need to leave the school grounds 
and carry out their research in the local area with myself and the Clean Air Project team. 
Therefore, we require your permission for your child to take part in this study.  

Please fill in the permission slip on the reverse of this letter and return to the school office 
Tuesday 5th March 2024.  

Kind regards,  

Miss Davies  

Year 5 Teacher 

PSHE and Community Lead 

https://myjourneysouthampton.com/media/3962/sustainable-schools-engagement-project-overview.pdf


 

 
 
 
 
 

Clean Air Project 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The Clean Air Project will take place in the afternoon on Wednesday 6th March. 
The children will be accompanied out of the school grounds and around the 
local area on foot by myself (Miss Davies) and the Clean Air Project team. 
Please see the information below and fill out to provide permission for your 
Eco-Warrior to take part in this study. 

 
 
Name of child: …………………………………………………………….  Class: ………………………… 
 
I give permission for my child for my child to take part I the Clean Air Project on 
Wednesday 6th March.  
 
 
Signed (parent/carer…………………………………………………..  Date…………………………… 
 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 


